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October 24, 1984

Docket No. 50-458

Mr. William Cahill, Jr.
Senior Vice President -

River Bend Nuclear Group
Gulf States Utilities
P. O. Box 2951
Beaumont, Texas 77704

Dear Mr. Cahill:

I'm pleased to have had the opportunity to meet with you on October 23
and to discuss matters of mutual interest related to Gulf State Utilities'
River Bend plant.

.I shall bear in mind the invitation to meet with the Safety Committee of
the GSU Board of Directors. You will hear from us regarding this by late

,

November.

Sincerely,

'8
Robert D. Martin
Regional Administrator

cc: J. E. Booker, Manager -
Engineering, Nuclear
Fuels & Licensing
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